
 

    
   

 

 

Our Ref: DWI/709.DLY 

18 November 2022 

 

Dear Families 

Royal British Legion Fundraising Letter 

Following on from the school assemblies this week, you may be aware that Mr Wise is running the London 

Marathon in April to raise money for The Royal British Legion.  Please ask your child for more information about 

the reasons why Mr Wise has chosen this charity to fundraise for or you can visit his fundraising page using the QR 

code or link below. 

As a school we will be doing a number of things in the lead up to the marathon to support Mr Wise with his training 

and fundraising.  The first event will be a staff vs students netball game at lunchtime on Friday 18th November 2022; 

students will be able to make a charity contribution on entry to the sports hall to watch this. 

The second event which is currently planned is a sponsored run which will be open to all students to participate in 

on Friday 2nd December 2022 during lessons 3 and 4.  Students will have the choice of either completing 1 mile or 

5km which will be run around Chiltern Fields.  Students are able to wear what they would like to complete their run 

so can do it in fancy dress if they wish.  Entry is £1 per student which will all go towards Mr Wise’s RBL fundraising. 

It would be amazing if students can also seek additional sponsorship.  If the students wish to complete this in a 

competitive way they can do or they are also encouraged to cover the distance in a more creative way if they would 

like. 

If your child would like to participate in this sponsored run around Chiltern Fields then please return the reply slip 

below by Friday 25th November 2022, indicating which distance they would like to complete, together with payment 

of their £1 entry in cash to Mr Wise.  If they manage to get any additional sponsorship for completing this challenge, 

please either send this directly to Mr Wise’s Just Giving Page with the student’s name. 

https://2023tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/david-wise-502ad 

 

 

https://2023tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/david-wise-502ad


 

    
   

Thank you in advance for your support of both Mr Wise in this challenge and for any donations to the fundraising 

for The Royal British Legion. 

Yours faithfully 

D Lee-Allan 

Headteacher 

 

Return to student services or a member of the PE department by Friday 25th November 2022. 

 

Student Name: ………………………………………………….... Tutor Group: …………….. would like to participate in the 

sponsored run around Chiltern Fields on Friday 2nd December 2022 in aid of RBI and I enclose their £1 cash entry 

donation - any additional monies kindly raised should be sent via Mr Wise’s Just Giving Page. 

The run they would like to participate in is the (please tick as appropriate). 

1 Mile 

5KM 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


